

Nigel Ashworth, Rector

St Ann's Church St Ann Street Manchester M2 7LF

Tel: 0161 792 1123

www.stannsmanchester.com

East Lancashire Masonic Society Hewlett Court, Newcombe Road, Holcombe Brook, Bury BL0 9XJ

16th March 2017

Dear Chad,

On behalf of St Ann's Church and the Church Council, I am writing to express our gratitude for your generous donation towards the cost of cleaning the beautiful and valuable organ here at the church.

The cleaning of an organ such as ours requires each and every pipe to be taken out and cleaned individually. As there are over 2500 pipes this will take several weeks and costs over £20,000.

Simon Passmore, Director of Music, is holding an Organ Marathon on Saturday 27th May between 10.00 am and 5.00 pm when he will play six recitals of 50 minutes length in order to raise further funds.

If any of your members come into church over the next few weeks they will see the list of pieces being played. We are open to pieces being sponsored by more than one person!

With best wishes

In Almost

Nigel Ashworth Rector

Registered Charity 1136159

PECEIVED 20 APR ZON